Dear Denver Water,

For years now I have been telling you about the Homeless camp under the bridge at the Highline Canal at Arapahoe Road and Broadway. I have sent pictures and described the stolen items and graffiti. Still it continues with no response from local law enforcement or park police giving these persons notice.

I asked for permanent signs to be affixed to the Bridge to deter these person from setting up camp, stealing goods and storing them under the bridge. Trash build up, Drug **paraphernalia** and littering, as well as, using the Canal as a bathroom. I also asked that large rock boulders be placed under bridge to make less comfortable for these persons.

People walking on the Highline Canal have also been contacted/ affected by these shady persons which is located near Liquor store and Denver Rehab clinic, The safety of the public is in question. Why are we looking the other way?

It appears that it has gone unnoticed and silent to our community, but these persons are most likely the ones breaking into our vehicles or even homes and stealing from us. They were breaking into the Garages at Highline Meadows until they reinforced them.

Why do we have to wait until something bad happens and be more proactive to the situation?

I am attaching pictures showing the current status of the camp of maybe 4 or 5 person which is going to grow bigger unless someone steps up and does something.

Thanks you for your time in this Matter!

Concerned citizen,









